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The Bi-Town Housing Committee has
developed a Deerfield Valley Housing
Facebook Page. They are hopeful that you
might find this as another tool to find
employees and available housing
opportunities for them.

They invite you to view and create post on
the Facebook page here.
 

The more likes and shares we get the more useful the page will be to our community.
Please contact Eric Durocher at econdev [at] doververmont.com (subject:
Deerfield%20Valley%20Housing%20Facebook%20Page)  or (802) 464-5100 x4 or Gretchen
Havreluk at ghavreluk [at] wilmingtonvt.us (802)464-8591 x117 for questions.
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